
Date:  August 4, 2022 
 
To:  Chairperson and Members 
  Norman Planning Commission 
 
From:  Colton Wayman, Planner I 
 
Subject: Planning Commission, August 11, 2022 

Regarding Agenda Item 9, Ordinance O-2223-7 
Special Use for a School 

 
The applicant requesting to amend the Special Use for a School to revise the site plan 
approved with O-1819-29 at 2323 S. Classen Boulevard has requested postponement 
to the September 8, 2022 Planning Commission meeting. 
 
The applicant did not attend the July 28, 2022 Predevelopment Meeting, and is 
therefore not ready to appear on the Planning Commission agenda at this time. 
 
cc: Jane Hudson, Planning Director 
 
 
  
 
 


